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CERTIFICATION BULLETIN 2009- 03 
 
To:   Members of the Advisory Council of the Underwriters' Laboratories of Canada 
         Others Interested 
 
 
SUBJECT: Survey on the need and requirements for an ORD on Thermal Heating Glass  
 
Dear Members:  
 
At the May 2008 meeting of the ULC Advisory Council, ULC requested input from the members 
on the need for and concerns about an ORD for Thermal Heating Glass. ULC had received a 
request to develop this ORD primarily to deal with the electrical aspects.  
 
Advisory Council members suggested that more time was needed by them to consider this and 
that a survey on the product be circulated to the Advisory Council members to determine what 
requirements it would need to meet.  
 
The purpose of the attached survey is to obtain the Advisory Council members input on the 
proposed scope, need for and expected requirements for the development by Underwriters 
Laboratories of Canada of an Other Recognized Document (ORD) on Thermal Heating glass. 
 
The survey contains information on the product and the survey response form. Members are 
asked to return this survey via email (Rae.dulmage@ca.ul.com) or fax (613-231-5977) by the 
date required to the attention of Rae Dulmage, Director, Standards Department, Government 
Relations Office and Regulatory.  
 
The deadline for return of this survey is March 18, 2009. 
 
Thank you for your support of the Advisory Council.  
 
 
UNDERWRITERS LABORATORIES OF CANADA 
 

 
 
Gunsimar Paintal, 
Regional Quality Manager & ULC Mark Program Owner 
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